Speakers for 2021 Via Zoom
Feb 10, 21

March 8, our Zoom speaker will be Don Hare, discussing Invasive Plants and Weeds.
April will bring Jennifer Lasko discussing Container Gardening.

May will be Christin Geall for Floral Design.

June Dr. Kem Luther will talk about Mushrooms.

Specific dates will be determine and posted as soon as they are known.

We are hoping that it may be possible to have outdoor in-person meetings in the

summer and restart meeting at Mary Winspear in the Fall, depending on the BC Public
Health Orders



